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EVENTS REMINDERS 

FOR YOUR INFO 

Reminder that Business Licenses 

renewals are due by December 

31st.  If you have a home base 

business, you can come to City 

Hall to pick up your license. 

 

The Grantsville Sociable         

Committee is collecting names 

and addresses of those Grantsville 

residents who were born on or 

before 1946 (Class of ‘64).  If they 

don’t already have your info., 

please send it to 

janice.marriott@gmail.com.  They 

are not sure if the Sociable will 

happen, but want to plan in case. 

 

City Hall has a donation box for 

the Toys for Tots program.  It is 

located inside the foyer. 

 

Vandalism is still happening at our 

city parks.  If you know or see 

something, please call our Police 

Department.   

Please remember you can always 

send public comments for the City 

Council anytime via email to 

cwebb@grantsvilleut.gov.           

All comments will be distributed 

to all city council members. 

Public hearing comments for  

planning and zoning agenda 

items can be emailed to 

kclark@grantsvilleut.gov.            

All comments will be distributed 

to all planning and zoning     

members. 

 

Be a good neighbor and          

remember City Code 17-2-13 

that states residents need to   

remove the snow from the   

sidewalks in front of their    

property.  We also ask that         

residents do not park on the 

street.  This helps our snow 

plows do a better job.   

The Grantsville City Police are  

participating in the “Shop with a 

Cop” program this year.  If you 

would like to help a needy child 

to have a great Christmas, you 

can bring in a donation to City 

Hall or Venmo your donation to 

@Shop_with_a_cop_TValley.     

The ‘Tip A Cop’  program was 

held in November this year.     

Get your donation in before the 

‘Shop with a Cop’ day on         

December 19th.   

Grantsville City will begin selling 

cemetery plots for the city’s  

‘North Cemetery’ on Dec. 1, 2020.  

This is the area north of the Clark 

Farm.  The cost for Grantsville  

residents in the ‘North Cemetery’ 

is $700 per plot ($500 plus a one 

time maintenance fee of $200)

and for non-residents the cost is 

$1700.  There are still some plots   

available in the extension area of 

the old cemetery.  There will be a     

transfer fee of $25 per plot (plus 

the $200 maintenance fee) for 

anyone wanting to transfer vacant 

plots to the ‘North’ section.         

For more information, please     

contact the cemetery clerk at                

435-884-4601. 

SPECIAL THANKS 

The City would like to thank Rocky 

Mountain Power and the LakeView 

Business Park for their donation 

toward our local STOP THE BLEED 

campaign.  These donations will 

put a STOP THE BLEED kit in every 

classroom at GHS.  The goal is for 

every classroom in Grantsville to 

have a kit.  To learn more about 

STOP THE BLEED, visit 

stopthebleed.org.  We will also  

accept donations at City Hall to 

purchase additional kits. 




